
Walters Center 2023 Show 
Washington County artists from both Washington County Open Studios and the Village 
Gallery of Arts have been offered space next year in a joint exhibition at the Walters 
Center April 4 – May 26, 2023. Chris Goldthorpe and I have met with the curator and will 
forward on further details. You are eligible to apply if you are a member of Village Gallery and 
you live in Washington County. 
 
Due to the shared space we will only have the opportunity to display one piece per artist. 
Village Gallery artists will be able to display around 20-25 two dimensional pieces and there is 
a small amount of space for three dimensional pieces. Artwork will be accepted on a first 
come-first served basis. If you have already responded to this opportunity by virtue of 
being part of Washington County Open Studios there is no need to apply a second time. 
 
The space at the Walters Center is split between the upstairs gallery and the basement gallery, 
The curator will decide the location of the pieces. All 2-dimension pieces must have a hanging 
wire (no saw tooth hangers). The curator reserves the right to reject any pieces of artwork 
but this is rare. Examples of reasons why a piece could be rejected include that it is not 
appropriate for all ages or it was a three dimensional piece with sharp edges and was 
considered to be a safety issue. There is a 30% commission on any sales. 
 
Now that you know the dates and some of the ground rules we'd like to know who is 
interested in participating of this show. Please email Sharon Dunham at 
dunhamsw@frontier.com with the following information by February 28th: 

• Artist Name 
• Title of artwork 
• Medium 
• Dimensions 
• Price 
• Phone Number 
• Email address 
• Home address 

We understand that some of you may submit a piece that might sell in the interim. You will be 
able to submit another piece in its place. I will be asking for more information including a jpeg 
of your piece so please stay tuned.   

 
Sharon Dunham 
VGA Outside Show Chair 


